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Announcements	
Welcome back! We hope you all had a 
lovely Christmas.  
On behalf of the staff I would like to 
thank you all for the lovely presents we 
received at Christmas. 
We would also like to thank you for 
participating in our Christmas nativity 
with jump, jiggle and jive. The children 
had an amazing time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our next ‘Getting Ready to Learn’ (Big 
Bedtime Read) Parents workshop will take 
place on the 24th January 2019 at 9.15 am 
where Library NI will be providing 
information on free activities and 
workshops for children. Refreshments 
will be provided. 
All children will have their own library 
packs to take home starting on Tuesday 
the 15th of January. Please make sure 
they are returned on a Friday.  
 
Mrs Farrelly will be introducing another 
theme from ‘Getting ready to learn’. 
‘Happy Healthy Kids’ an information day  
will take place on Thursday 17th January 
at 9.15 am. Please join us when you leave 
your children in to school tea/coffee and 
refreshments will be provided …………. 

	 Reminders	
	

• We would appreciate it if you would 
keep a bag on your child’s coat peg 
containing a FULL change of clothes 
in case your child is sick or has a 
little accident. 

 
• Children who stay for lunch should 

bring a sandwich and a piece of fruit, 
cut up if necessary, especially grapes, 
please remember to cut length ways. 
No yoghurts biscuits, buns, cake or 
drinks should be brought in. 

	
• We are asking parents to please keep 

their child at home if unwell to 
prevent further infection. A child 
should not come to school until 48 
hours after last bout of sickness. 

	
	
	

	
                           	

Jump	Jiggle	and	Jive	will	continue	
on	a	monthly	basis	at	£2	per	
month	which	will	help	towards	
the	cost	Thank	You.	

Monthly	Theme	
 
This month our topics are: 
 

o Winter weather…in other countries 
o Arctic and Antarctic Animals 
o What clothes we wear to keep warm 
o What food we eat to keep warm 
                               

Please talk to your children about what               
we are learning. 
Also promote shape, colours and numbers in 
your everyday environment. 
  

	


